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Sen. Plale:

This bill makes the changes you requested.  Note that the deadline for the rules is
expressed as a deadline for the PSC to submit proposed rules to legislative council staff.
The deadline in this bill is approximately 6 months.  Is that okay, or do you want to
impose a different deadline?
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